
Date: April 26, 2023 

 

To: Dr. Jacob (Yakov) Gradinar 

3510 Hopkins Place, Oakdale, MN 55128 

 

Re: Financial donation to support advanced prosthetic care of Ukrainian families in need 

Dear Yakov, it is our honor and privilege to present the attached gift of $500  from our 3 Rotary Clubs in 
Rochester, MN and the White Bear Lake Rotary Club  as a small token of appreciation and support for 
the very special expertise and logistics provided by Protez Foundation to those Ukrainian soldiers and 
their families impacted by the ongoing complex humanitarian conflict. The dedication to whole person 
and whole family/community caring shown by you and your extended care network is a tribute to the 
values we aspire to hold true and ennobling as Rotarians, locally and globally. May we also wish you a 
very successful 1st anniversary to your Ukraine response (since May 2022)! 

 

With sincere appreciation, gratitude, and best wishes going boldly forward, 

 

Ashok Patel, MD 

Pulmonary-Critical Care Medicine 
Mayo Clinic, Rochester MN USA 

The Rotary Club of Rochester (MN)  
President-elect 2023-2024 
Member, Grants Committee of the 3 Rotary Clubs of Rochester MN 
 

Greg Bartz 

Chair and Co-host, White Bear Lake Rotary Club 

Mike Lovett 

Past President and co-host, White Bear Lake Rotary Club 

 



 

 


